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aduress
The Secretary of State
Washington 25, D.C. WASHINGTCON

11

TR UF 5

July 19, 1956

Dear Captain rclonald:

There ig enclosed a

the rhili:pives. It would be airreclated 1f the Departuwent

of the lavy would convey to the ropriote suthoriities

in the rarianas the concern of the Ihiliyppine

over the allepged incident referred to in the note-and
inform this office of the results of any invegtigation
initieted.

Sincerely yours,

D, Vernon “cKay
deting Director
Uffice of Dependent

Ayeme IR S AP
Ares alialirs

Captain J.N. Mclonald
Jirector Adminietraticn and flans oivieion
Office of Chief of Naval (ueraticns,
Department of the lavy,
rentagon,
washington, D.C.
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